
 

For further information contact: The WEL Networks Health & Safety Team. 

 

 

Subject: Moisture in vehicle power points 

Date: Friday 23 June 2017 

Description:  

One of our field vehicles recently had an incident where the power point installed in the cab started smoking and 

sparking. Following investigation, it was identified that moisture had managed to get in to the unit. 

The unit was immediately disconnected and replaced. 

   

Recommendations: 

If you have a power point installed in your vehicle, please Contact Hamish Thomson to arrange to have the plug 

inspected by a qualified person.  

 

Ensure that no wet items like wet weather gear, wet boots or drinks are stored on or near the unit and that 

windows are fully closed during wet weather. 

To help prevent materials and moisture getting in to the plugs when not in use, we are supplying plug protectors 

for any in vehicle power points. 

See Hamish to collect these. 

 

SAFETY ALERT 
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